

Exercise 5. Put the words from the box into the correct column. One word can belong to more than one group.

rubbish	waste	rubber	old clothes	old newspapers
cotton	plastic	dirty water	waste paper	kitchen waste
empty cans	batteries	plastic bags	ink	aluminum
engine oil	glass	iron	bottles	metal

Reduce	Reuse	Recycle
.....		
.....		
.....		
.....		

Exercise 6. Fill in the blanks with suitable words in the box.

causes	all	combing	into	also
either	than	due	that	because

Paper can be recycled by reducing it to pulp and (1) it with pulp from newly harvested wood. As the recycling process (2) the paper fibers to breakdown, each time paper is recycled its quality decreases. This means that (3) a higher percentage of new fibers must be added, or the paper down cycled (4) lower quality products.

Any writing or coloration of the paper must first be removed by de-inking, which (5) removes fillers, clays, and fiber fragments.

Almost (6) paper can be recycled today, but some types are harder to recycle (7) others. Papers coated with plastic or aluminum foil, and papers (8) are waxed, pasted, or gummed are usually not recycled (9) the process is too expensive. Gift wrap paper also cannot be recycled (10) to its low quality.

13. university will be built in center of the town.
A. A/ the B. An/ the C. The/ a D. An/ a
14. Nile River is longest river of all.
A. Ø/ Ø B. A/ the C. The/ the D. Ø/ a
15. Women's Day is on eighth of March.
A. The/ Ø B. Ø/ the C. The/ an D. Ø/ an
16. By time we had just left the office, alarm went off.
A. Ø/ the B. a/ an C. a/ the D. the/ an
17. He grew up in orphanage in United Kingdom.
A. the/ Ø B. an/ an C. the/ an D. an/ the
18. Laura is friendly. She can make friends easily.
A. a B. an C. the D. Ø
19. That car can run at speed of 180 miles hour.
A. the/ an B. a/ the C. a/ a D. the/ a
20. experience is best teacher.
A. An/ the B. Ø/ the C. the/ the D. an/ an

Exercise 13. Read the passage and decide True (T)/ False (F) for each statement.

Earth Day is a birthday! Just like a birthday is a special day to celebrate a person, Earth Day is a special day that celebrates the Earth. It is a day to remember to take care of our planet.

Earth Day was born on April 22nd, 1970, in San Francisco, California. It is now the largest, most celebrated environmental event worldwide. Every year, many countries around the world join together in the celebration of Earth Day on April 22nd. On Earth Day, people celebrate by doing things that help to protect the environment. Some things people do to help the Earth are: turn off the lights to conserve energy, plant trees, recycle, and pick up garbage in their communities.

You don't have to wait for Earth Day though, you can help the environment every day!



No.	Statements	T or F
1.	The first Earth Day was celebrated around the world.	
2.	Earth Day is a day to take care of our planet, Earth.	
3.	A few countries celebrate Earth Day.	
4.	On Earth Day, people do some good things that help the planet.	
5.	Turning lights off is a way to save energy.	

Exercise 14. Read the passage then answer the questions.

We are destroying the Earth. The seas and rivers are too dirty to swim in. There is too much smoke in the air in many cities in the world. We are cutting down too many trees. We are burning the forest. We are also destroying lots of plants and animals. Many areas of the Earth are wasteland. Farmers in many parts of the world cannot grow enough to eat. In some countries there is too little rice. The Earth is in danger. Save the Earth!

1. Why can't we swim in the seas and rivers?

.....

2. Is there too much smoke in the air in many cities in the world?

.....

3. What are we doing to our environment?

.....

4. Why can't farmers in many parts of the world grow enough to eat?

.....

5. What do you think we should do to save the Earth?

.....

Exercise 15. Write conditional sentences type 1 from these statements.

1. We will turn off the tap when brushing the teeth. We will save a lot of water.

If

2. People will travel more by public transport. The harmful gases in big cities will be reduced.

If



3. We will start at 6.00. We will arrive there before noon.
If
4. The boy eats so many green apples. He will be ill.
If
5. We will use reusable bags for shopping. We will reduce waste.
If
6. We will plant more trees. The air will be fresher.
If
7. We will use fewer cars. We will reduce pollution.
If
8. We will cycle to school every day. We will keep fitter.
If
9. We will use recycled products. We will save money.
If
10. People will throw rubbish into the right bin. They will keep the environment clean.
If

Exercise 16 a. Write full sentences using the words and phrases given

1. They/ enjoy/ stay/ a farm/ during/ summer vacation.
.....
2. We/ have/ happier and healthier life/ if/ keep/ our environment/ clean.
.....
3. We/ not/ throw/ rubbish/ the street.
.....
4. The students/ our school/ often/ collect/ waste paper/ their mini project.
.....
5. My aunt/ have/ small garden/ and/ she/ grow/ flowers/ vegetables/ there/.
.....

Exercise 16 b. Rewrite the sentences so that its meaning stays the same.

1. They intend to make this beach a clean and beautiful place again.
→ They plan
2. The students started to collect old clothes for their charity programme last week.
→ The students have
3. We make the air dirty because we use the car all the time.
→ If we use
4. If I don't leave now, I'll miss my train.
→ Unless I leave
5. I won't be able to do anything unless I have a quiet room.
→ If I don't have

